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Comments: I live in southern Minnesota so until today, I had not seen any previous notice of this proposed

expansion.  I visit the Lutsen area when I can and find it beautiful.  I have also been skiing at Lutsen in the past

and have enjoyed it.  However, I very much object to this expansion project as the Oberg Mountain views are

amazing and should remain so for future generations.  This project will permanently scar those pristine views.  In

addition, this project could negatively impact the old tree growth, the Superior Hiking Trail and other aspects of

this wonderful area of Minnesota.  Please, do not allow this expansion to go forward.  We need to preserve as

much of our natural resources as possible so everyone can have an opportunity to view them both now, and in

the future.


